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Gateway historic display to end in Elkhorn, 
move to Racine 

 
A historic display commemorating Gateway’s 100 years as an institution 

and as the first technical college in America will shift its tour of the Gateway 

Technical College District. It will end its presentation at the college’s Elkhorn 

Campus, 400 County Road H on June 23, and move to the Racine Campus, 

1001 S. Main St. where it will be open for viewing beginning June 27. 

The commemorative display will remain on the Racine Campus available 

for public viewing in the student commons during the hours when the campus is 

open until Oct. 13, which includes being one of the centerpiece displays during a 

communitywide and statewide July 12 celebration at the campus. 

“Our place in history can only be defined by those who dedicated their 

careers to serving students, businesses and communities that make up the 

Gateway Technical College District,” said Gateway President Bryan Albrecht. 

“The students, faculty and professional staff are our stepping stones into the next 

century of learning.” 

The large, circular display provides an insight into the images and impact 

Gateway has had on the communities it serves through education and its role as 

a key player in the area’s economic engine. 



Gateway extended the presentation of the display at the Elkhorn Campus 

for an extra week. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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